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[excerpt] 
 
You are correct in surmising that I have been 
traveling, therefore, I just haven’t had the time to 
give the attention to your material on the Deity of 
Christ until last week.  I find it very good and 
thorough, and up to the general standard of 
excellence that one has come to expect from you over 
the years. 
 
As you know, I don’t concur with the position that 
Michael is the title for Christ in His pre-incarnate 
existence, but apart from this, I find the 
Trinitarian theology of Adventism, particularly its 
repudiation of the doctrine of the Eternal 
generation of the Son, most compatible with my own. 
 
I do hope to be the recipient of another of your 
efforts in the future, and can only tell you that 
both Elain and myself join in remembering you in our 
prayers before the throne of grace.  Please be 
assured that I have not ‘shoved you out beyond the 
pale of friendship and fellowship in the Lord’, 
indeed, my contacts with the brethren (R.A. 
Anderson, T. E. Unruh, and W. E. Read) were high-
points in my own Christian experience. 
 
With warmest affection and fraternal regards in our 
Savior. 
 
 
(signed) 
Walter R. Martin. 
 
[excerpt] 


